
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE MONROE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY 
MARCH 2024 

 
Meeting called to order by Sharon Robinson, President, at 2:30PM. 
 
All saluted the flag. 
 
Present were: Sharon Robinson, Allison Munch, Teri Peteah, Trish Weldon, Suzanne King, Joan Betterly, 
Kathy Duffy, Nancy Rodney, Jeanne Kirsch, Karen Slade, Jeanne Collins, and Samantha Snyder. 
 
Minutes of the February 2024 meeting were distributed.  Motion to accept the minutes was made by 
Joan Betterly, seconded by Jeanne Kirsch.  All in favor. 
 
Treasurers Report –  In the absence of our Treasurer, Bonnie Kahlbom, President, Sharon Robinson, gave 
the report.  Sharon reported that we had a beginning balance of $1,517.95 with a deposit of $152.00 
and expenses of $53.00 leaving a current balance of $1,606. 95.  Motion to accept the treasurers report 
was made by Joan Betterly, seconded by Allison Munch.  All in favor.  Sharon Robinson reported that our 
ATM card has been renewed for three (3) years.  Sharon further reported that we have an abundance of 
books, therefore we will have book sorting on March 9th at 12:00PM. 
 
Old Business  -  Sharon Robinson went over sale prices for our upcoming book sale which will be held on 
Saturday, April 27th.  CD’s, DVD’s will be 10/$1.00; 500 piece puzzles will be 4/$1.00; 1000 piece puzzles 
will be 2/$1.00; bags will be sold for $3.00; we will have a ‘fill a bag’ between the hours of 2:00PM and 
3:00PM at the cost of $10.00; childrens books will be ten for a $1.00.  Sharon and Jeanne will get 
together and sort comic books.  Suzanne King will send a letter of invitation to the Givers Church.  We 
will reach out to the Middle School Honor Society. 
 
New Business – Samantha Snyder presented Library program funding requests for 2024: $450 for the 
Yoga program to be held April thru May.  Suzanne King made a motion to pay $450.00 for the Yoga 
program. Kathy Duffy seconded the motion.  All in favor.  $208.00 for the Tea Tasting program on 
Wednesday, March 13th.  Suzanne King made a motion to pay $208.00 for the Tea Tasting program.  
Sharon Robinson seconded the motion.  All in favor.  $40.00 bookmarks to hand out at the book sale.  
Joan Betterly made a motion to pay $40.00 for the bookmarks.  Seconded by Sharon Robinson.  All in 
favor.  Joan Betterly reported that the tea tasting program will take place March 13th between 1:00PM 
and 3:00PM. 
 
There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 3:15PM.  Motion to accept by Joan Betterly, 
seconded by Jeanne Kirsch.  All in favor. 
 

NEXT MEETING APRIL 8, 2024 AT 2:30PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Suzanne King 
Secretary 
 


